
Energy and Natural Resource Committee, 

 

Please DO NOT PASS HB 1325. 

 

This bill is further proof that the CWD deniers only pretend to know what they asking with regard to 

CWD testing and monitoring. This bill would place a significant strain on the resources and budget of the 

North Dakota Game and Fish.  

 

OPPOSE HB 1325. 

 

Thank you, 

Kerry Whipp 


